
 Loppergarth Playground & Community Group 
 

Annual General Meeting 
 

AGENDA 
 

25th September 2018  at The Wellington Inn, Loppergarth 

 
 
Present: Julie, Ann, Lynne, Ang, Julia, Joe, Angie & Matt 
 
 

Apologies: 
 
 

Minutes from the last AGM (October 2017):   
 
Were read and confirmed as a true and accurate record.  There were no matters arising 
from the last AGM. 
 
Chairperson's report: 
 
Lynne reported on the activities that have taken place since the last AGM.  Fencing, New 
Equipment, Flowers, Party in the Park, Maintenance etc., Richard Scott was thanked for 
helping with mowing the grass and trimming the edges. 
 
Treasurer's Report: 
 
Julie reported on the Accounts and the Building Society balance. 
 
An election of officers took place and all present roles were continued for another year. 
 
 
Chairperson:   Lynne Diggle 
 
Treasurer:   Julie Dawes 
 
Secretary:    Julia Ramsbottom                                                
 
 

The next AGM will take place in September 2019 
 
 
 
 
Ordinary business... 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 Loppergarth Playground & Community Group 
 

25th September 2018  at The Wellington Inn, Loppergarth 

 
 

Minutes from the last meeting: Taken as a true and accurate record 
 
 
Actions from last meeting: 
 
Light in the Telephone Box – Matter ongoing with the Parish Council 
 
 
Maintainence: 
 
Latest Park maintenance report was OK, no problems identified. 
 
Fundraising: 
 
Party in the Park was not very well attended this year (only 7 people came) although we 
did raise £109.  A discussion is to take place in the Spring of 2019 as to whether we 
continue to hold these events in the future. 
 
A Community Whist Drive/Casino Night/Darts knockout was suggested for the New Year. 
Joe to ask Darran for possible dates.  Details to be discussed again at next meeting. 
 
Any Other Business: 
 
Pitholes in the car park need attention, the Parish Council are to obtain 2 quotes for repair 
work. 
 
Telephone Box light still needs attention 
 
Matt to knock out some of the smaller windows in the Telephone Box to allow for 
ventilation. 
 
Meetings to take place 2 monthly for the time being was also discussed and agreed. 
 
Angela gave her apologies for the next meeting. 
 
 
Date for next meeting:  13th November 2018 
 
Meeting closed at:  20.10 
 
 
 


